
Special News Flash

29 January 2015

Dear members

FINANCIAL REPORT - SEPTEMBER TO DECEMBER 2014



POLICY / BELEID
Private carts
All owners of private carts must have their carts registered at reception.  The fee is R20 and a disc will be supplied
which should be attached to the cart.  The license will be valid till 31 December 2015.

Prysuitdeling en funksies
Die uitdeel van versnapperings op Sakemanne dag gaan noodsaaklike veranderinge ondergaan. Die eetgoed gaan
slegs by die prysuitdeling uitgehandig word en sal van tyd tot tyd aangepas word.

Attendance at prize-giving functions will be compulsory from 1 February.  In the past players were allowed to nom-
inate other members to receive their prizes.  This concession did not have the desired outcome as far as the Board
and sponsors are concerned.

 In honor of their contribution the Board felt that it is good etiquette to attend the function in order to be eligible
for a prize.  All prize winners that play in the morning field will be phoned should they be in the prizes.

Member guest
The policy with regards to member guest determines that a member or home owner must play in the same 4 ball as
his guest.  It is also important to stress that this privilege is only available if the golfer is affiliated to a golf club, local
or international.

BEN DU TOIT

Ben du Toit, a fully qualified PGA professional, will be appointed as the official
teaching pro of Mossel Bay golf Club. He has a long history with our Club, and has
served the Club well the past year.  Ben will gladly assist any member, visitor or child
with their golf game, and we firmly believe his results speak for themselves. He can
be contacted on 071 194 5326 or bendutoit2@gmail.com  to book a lesson.

LIGA

Alle belangstellendes in liga moet asb die inligtingsvergadering op 10 Februarie by die Klub bywoon.  Die nuwe
veranderinge soos deur SKGU voorgestel gaan dan bespreek word.  Die Klub wil dan ook 'n aanduiding hê van wie
belangstel om aan die liga deel te neem.  By die geleentheid gaan daar ook ietsie gebraai word ter viering van die B
& C liga se oorwinnings van verlede jaar.

CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS

This year Southern Cape Golf Union decided that all Clubs should host their championship events in February to help
cope with the packed yearly fixture list.  Our Senior Men’s event takes place 7 February with the main Club Champs
to be played 14 & 15 February. The Ladies will have their turn 19 & 20 February and the juniors will follow 1 March.
This year the mens events are again kindly sponsored by Old Mutual, and we wish to thank Sieg Stander as well as
Johann and Len Strauss for their contribution.

To help streamline the process this year we ask players that play in more than one day to pay for the full event on
the first day.  This will speed up the process on the second day with the full field we anticipate.  Good luck to all the
favorites.



ON THE COURSE

Our sincere gratitude goes to Nedbank, and especially Herman Meyer for their generous gesture in sponsoring the
makeover of the starter huts at the 1st and 10th tees. The pictures above will testify to the vast improvement.  It looks
more professional and the contra-vision will protect the interior furnishings.

In other news from the course we are happy to report that our Course Superintendent Steven Roos is back at work
after a heart attack scare a few weeks ago.  Best wishes Steven and take it easy.

ELECTRONIC &
SOCIAL MEDIA

ADVERTISING IN NEWSLETTERS

Advertisers wishing to place a short banner of their company in the newsletter may do so at a small fee.  The
newsletter goes out to almost a 1000 subscribers all over the world.  Please send a mail to
louw@mosselbaygolfclub.co.za to discuss the details.

CARTS AND MINORS

The Board of MBGC decided to implement the following policy with regards to the use of golf carts by minors.  The
only time a person without a valid driver's license will be allowed to use a Club owned or private golf cart on the
golf course will be if he/she adheres to the following:

• Must be 14 years and older when applying
• Must complete a practical competency test.
• Must be aware of the rules and regulations of the Club as stipulated in its Constitution.
• The parent/legal guardian of the applicant must sign an indemnity form thereby indemnifying the Club from any
damage/claims that may arise as a result of negligent actions.

Upon successful completion of this process the applicant will be issued with a competency certificate.  These
privileges can and will be revoked should the applicant be found guilty of negligent or unlawful actions.

BEFORE AFTER

http://www.facebook.com/MosselBayGolfClub
http://mosselbaygolfclub.co.za/
http://twitter.com/MosselBayGolfCl
mailto:louw@mosselbaygolfclub.co.za


COMPETITION RESULTS

IND STABLEFORD

Enjoy your golf this week.

Louw & Team


